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Board Members for Rotary year 2020-2021 
 

President:  Toni Field OAM  Secretary:  Tony d’Arbon   Treasurer:  Doug Garner 
Administration: Ross Waugh  Youth Counsellor: David Field 

Community Service, Membership  Jenny Thomas OAM    Public Relations:  Lily Clarke  
International Service: Samantha Lee & JiJi Lee,  Youth Service:  Peter Lulic    
Vocational Service  Geoff Pritchard  OAM   Speaker Program:  David Field 

District Conference/Verification Officer:  Denis Booth  Bulletin Editor:  Mal Sharpe  

Acknowledgement of Country. 

The Rotary Club of North Sydney acknowledges the Cammeraygal people on 
whose land we meet each week and continues to foster friendship and service to 
the community. We pay our respect to past and present elders. 

“For Good Food, Good Fellowship and 
the Opportunity to serve through 

Rotary, we give thanks”.  

 www.facebook.com/rotarynorthsydney/ 

 

President’s Message:   

Dear Rotarians, 

Jiji and Sam have successfully finalised the fundraising and grant for the hand washing systems in Kath-
mandu. A great effort girls!  

I attended the District zoom meeting on Sunday morning listening to the way the Rotary Foundation 
works. I am a little more informative! These information sessions are very useful and anyone can regis-
ter. The links were sent to everyone a few weeks back.  

There has been much conversation around the area RE our plaque unveiling with news in the local pa-
per , Nth Sydney Council newsletter, Trent Zimmerman’s  newsletter and Monte Sant Angelo’s as well . A 
happy event indeed.  

I have started writing the Annual Report and I hope all directors are doing their reports too. Please send 
to Jenny ASAP who is compiling the reports.  

The Red Shield Appeal is in good hands with Tony d’Arbon in charge. I hope many of you are volunteer-
ing for the morning of the 29th.  

This week is the Board meeting and we have much to discuss so please come with ideas and evaluations 
of the year so far.  

David and I have binged on the series The Serpent on Netflix.. very absorbing and worth a view!  

Take care  

Toni Field  OAM 

 

http://www.facebook.com/rotarynorthsydney/


Nepal Fundraiser Chinese Banquet Luncheon May 1st 

Above: Luncheon Prize Table Below: Sam & Jiji Introduction 



Nepal Fundraiser Chinese Banquet Luncheon May 1st 

Left: Muskan 1st Nepalese Dance 

 

Right: Muskan 2nd Nepalese 
Dance 

 

Below:  Flowers for Muskan 



Nepal Fundraiser Chinese Banquet Luncheon May 1st 

Left: Money Tree Winner 

 

Right: Loyal Supporter 
Determined to Win 

Left: Farm Basket 

 

Right: Winner Surprise 
Auction Brownie 

Above: Thanks from President Toni  

 

Above Right: Our Helpers 

 

 

 

Right: Sign of a good Banquet 



Nepal Fundraiser Chinese Banquet Luncheon May 1st 

Above: The Luncheon Room  

 

Left: Ready for Lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Below: Enjoying the Company 



Upcoming Events for your Diary  

Date Front Desk & Room Set Up  Attendance  Required from 12:00pm 

 Lily Clarke  &  Elaine Newman 

  

Date Birthdays Date Anniversaries 

4th May Jiji Lee 10th May David & Toni Field 

Date Speaker Subject 

20th May Board Meeting  

22-23rd May Model United Nations  Epping Boys’ High School   

Supporting St Marys Cathedral School, Sydney  

26th May Dementia Café’  

30th May Red Shield Appeal  

4th July District Changeover  Castle Hill RSL Club – 12noon for 1230pm  



Visitors & Apologies for 6th May 2021  

 

Captain Joycelyn McIver, Salvation Army  Guest Speaker 

 

 

Visitors: 

 

Honorary Member: 

 

 

Via Zoom: 

 

 

Leave of Absence: 

 

 

Apologies: 

 

Denis Booth 

Doug Garner 

Peter Lulic 

Jenny Thomas 

Brendan Walsh 

 

 

We are grateful to: Rotary Club of North Sydney Supporters 

Crows Nest Markets – Saturday 15th June 2021 

Come along and support all the great stalls !  



Red Shield Appeal 2021 

 

The COVID Virus has caused a great interruption to many plans and activities, and on one in particular 
in which the Rotary Club of North Sydney has a close interest, is the Annual Salvation Army Red Shield 
Appeal. 

 

The Appeal and organisation is up and running for 2021.  

 

The Appeal Date is Sunday 30 May 

A Committee from the Club has been formed and a basic strat-
egy, based the success of previous years is being developed. 
The resources of ACU will be available but because of the impact of the virus we are working on a short 
timeline this year. 

 

Our Salvation Army liaison is Captain Joycelyn McIver and the Club Committee is Ross Waugh, Geoff 
Pritchard and Tony d'Arbon. We have already had one meeting by Zoom ()oycelyn was operating from 
Melbourne at the time) and we will keep members posted of progress and needs. 


